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As we come to the end of this school session we would like to thank our children 

and families for all their hard work, resilience and understanding during 

what has been a very challenging school session for us all. We understand how 

hard home learning was for you all and how much we all missed being at 

school. We have also found it difficult this year not being able to have many of 

our usual school events which allow us to welcome families into the school. We 

appreciate the amazing continued support from all parents and carers and 

hope to see much more of you next session.  

 

P7  

Primary 7 will have the opportunity to visit Rosshall on Tuesday 17th June.  

They are all enjoying their transition project with Dan and we looking forward to the final 

celebration of this on Friday 11th June.  

Primary 7 will celebrate the end of their time at Cardonald Primary with a number of events: 

• Monday 14th June – trip to Lapwing Lodge 

• Tuesday 15th June – visits to Rosshall 

• Thursday 17th June – Graduation  

• Thursday 17th June – Beach Party 

We all wish our Primary 7s the very best as they move onto secondary school.  

New P1s 

Our new Primary 1s have visited the school and we are looking forward to welcoming them again 

in August.  

Meet the Teacher  

Letters will go out on Friday 11th June with details of the class your children will be in next 

session. On Wednesday 23rd June all pupils will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher.  

Standards and Quality Report 

This is a document which summarises our key strengths from this session and areas we plan to 

develop next session. This can be found on our website. If you would like any further 

information please contact the school.  

Dates 

We will finish at 1pm on Thursday 24th June.  

The new session starts for pupils on Monday 16th August.  

We hope you all have a fantastic summer holiday! 

Take care and stay safe everyone.  


